
 

 

 

Principal Message for September 8, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Mark your calendars. Thursday, October 26th from 5:30-7:00 pm, we will be 
hosting our Family Homecoming Student-Led Conference Event following the 
football game. More information will be coming soon. 
 
This year we have several student walkers and bikers that cross Rowan and Six 
Forks. We are working hard to ensure that we have crossing guards to assist with 
students crossing. When exiting the school onto Rowan, please be mindful that 
our students are waiting for the crosswalk light to cross Six Forks. The safety of 
students continues to be our priority.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at 
mchambers@wcpss.net. 

 

 
******************************************************************* 
Being INVOLVED at CMMS! 
A huge thank you to the following people who filled out our parent survey and are 
willing to be involved and invested at Carroll Middle this year:  
 
Jennifer Ballew, Tara Bennett, Jessica Biggerstaff, Katya Bilyk, Lindsay Blackburn, 
Crystal Brophy, Tina Buffington-Johnson, Marisol Casas, Destiny Ciarrocchi, Gina 
Dean, Jill Edwards, Rhonda Fagen, Gwen Foster, Allie Frye, Michelle Garrett, 
Lindsey Gentile, Ana Giovansanto, Stefanie Guarinello, Anita Hagans, Karen 
Halsey, Marlene Ingham, Sydney Jamison, Tonya Johnston, Shannon Kramarcy, 
Lindsey Kueffner, Jessica Little, Jennifer McClelland, Kristi Miller, Judith Naegely, 
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Christy O'Connor, Bonnie Parker, Carroll Keady Perry, Geoff Pitchford, Jessika 
Powell, Dickens Sanchez, Paul Scheidelman, Holly Scott, Jennifer Smythe, Leia 
Stallings, Amber Stimmel, Liz Summers, Laura Thomas, and David Whitman.  
 

If you don't see your name but want to be involved in some way, please 
click HERE! You can also email the PTA at carrollcougarsPTA@gmail.com with any 
questions, suggestions, or other ways to help. There are many ways to be involved 
at CMMS and we hope you will join us! #Bettertogether 
 
Our current need is for concession volunteers for sporting events. The volunteer 
block is from 3:45 to 5:30 p.m. Our immediate need is for September 20th, 
October 4th, and October 25th. Click HERE for the direct sign-up.  

 
THEATRE @ CARROLL 
 
The Carroll Theatre Company's FALL MUSICAL is Shrek! The Shrek audition and 
tech interview sign up is LIVE on cmmstheatre.com! Here is the direct link to the 
sign-up form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNaxVxFCXf86lrLSaQDNCe-
S6I0S5AaEw_Fr_4kzdYuE5TAQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
Auditions will be Tuesday, September 12. Tech interviews will be Thursday, 
September 14. Pick-up is 5:00PM out front of the school. All details and 
information can be found on https://www.cmmstheatre.com/. Be sure to click on 
the Call Board tab for complete information.  
 
The LAST DAY to sign up for an audition and/or tech interview is Monday, 
September 11. Students will not be permitted to stay after school if they do not 
sign up for an audition and/or interview by Monday, September 11. 
 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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